THE BUSONI SOCIETY

FOUNDING DIRECTORS:
RUDOLPH GANZ
GUNNAR JOHANSEN
DANIELL REVENAUGH

6041-B Harwood Avenue Oakland, California November 24, 1965

Professor Eugene Spiro 15 West 67th Street New York, New York

Dear Professor Spiro:

I want to thank you again for letting us use your drawing of Busoni for our Indianapolis program. Everyone who saw it was extremely pleased with it, and thought it made a very beautiful program cover. I hope that we will be able to use it again soon on a subsequent program. The printing process was not as good as it might have been, but we hope to remedy that if we use it again. Enclosed are two copies of the program.

The Busoni Society is giving an all-Busoni concert in Carnegie Hall on January 26th, and it is our hope that you and Mrs. Spiro will be our guests at the concert.

All best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

Daniell Revenaugh

Enc. DR/st